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The North Highlands Recreation & Park District, in keeping with its ongoing 
efforts to serve all members of the community, is updating its Americans with 
Disabilities Act (ADA) transition plan and self-evaluation.  The accessibility plan 
provides a comprehensive plan for access for individuals with disabilities to 
District facilities, parks, programs, services, activities and events.  

 

The North Highlands Recreation & Park District is seeking input from agencies, 
organizations and individuals with disabilities.  As an agency, organization or 
individual, the value of stakeholder guidance will help to address and prioritize 
current and future needs. Individuals who would like to provide input are invited 
to complete a survey, call or email the ADA-504 Coordinator.  Surveys are 
available for organizations that represent individuals with disabilities, patrons, 
community members, employees, and other interested individuals who wish to 
participate in the evaluation.  

 

Your comments and opinions are important to us and will provide valuable 
information regarding how the North Highlands Recreation & Park District can 
better serve individuals with disabilities. Surveys are available from the district. 

 

Scott Graham – Park Superintendent/ADA-504 Coordinator 
North Highlands Recreation & Park District 

6040 Watt Avenue, North Highlands, CA 95660 
Phone: (916) 332-7440 - scott@nhrpd.org 
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